Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

From: John Bolecek <johnbolecek@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 7:57 AM

To: Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

Cc: Helmboldt, Jakob C. - DPW

Subject: Leigh st project

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's
address and know the content is safe.

Comment to UDC:

The transition to the shared use path to sidewalk / in road at 4th st is non existent. Please design in a better
transition. Our family bikes south on 3rd there from the N-deck childcare center and connecting that last block
1s important.



